
January 12, 2020 
 
To: Ann Arbor City Council 
 
From: Ann Arbor Public Art Commission 
 
Re: Public Art Enhancement Recommendations for FY2021-FY2026 Capital Improvement 
Projects 
 
Per Chapter 24 of the City Code, one of the primary responsibilities of the Ann Arbor Public Art 
Commission is to make recommendations to City Council for capital investment projects which 
may be suitable for enhancement with public art. 
 
The new version of the CIP provided to us is a minor update, with limited additions and 
changes compared to the previous year. And the new projects are generally utility work, minor 
repairs or studies. As a result, AAPAC does not recommend any additions to our previously 
approved list of enhancements. 

 

Respectfully submitted to AAPAC, CIP group: David Esau, Chair 


